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79 981-

Ottawa 9th January 1903-

I have to draw your attention to letter

to you of the 29th July last, in regard to the rental

for the Indian Gardens at Pomquette Forks,and to

request that you will at once reply to said letter.

Your obedient servant,

f

Secretary.

J.R.Denald,Esq¬

indian Agent-

Heatherton-

N.S.

19 January 1903, (R.G. 10, Volume 5015)

LIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES DUBLIQUES


